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The role and nature of mathematics needed for advanced technology programs are analyzed, successful models are recog-
nized, and recommendations for mathematics content are developed. Project objectives are to identify issues and make
recommendations concerning the nature and role the mathematics needed in the larger context of science, technology, and
engineering technology programs; select and recognize up to ten exemplary programs; promote and disseminate the recom-
mendations and exemplary programs; collaborate with other organizations to facilitate curriculum changes. Two regional
(CRAFTY) workshops were held October 2000. Participants addressed the mathematical content students must “master”
during the first two years in order to complete their AAS program, enter the job market, advance up the career ladder,
continue their education. Workshop reports will be used to develop criteria for selecting exemplary programs that include
the mathematics needed for advanced technology programs. A national conference in Fall 2001 will promote dialogue
on mathematics needed for advanced technology programs, develop recommendations, showcase the exemplary programs
Following the national conference, a report will describe exemplary programs and present recommendations. (Received
September 30, 2000)



